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Date:  28/01/2020 

Tel: 01856 888 220 
Fax: 01856 888 211  
Email:  ork-hb.foirequests@nhs.net

Dear Sir/Madam,  

RE: Freedom of Information Request 201920/ 397- Collaborative Staff Bank

Your Query and NHSO Response Date of Request January 2020

1.Are you part of a collaborative bank? No
2.If not are you considering this in your STP? No.
3.If yes who is the current provider for the collaborative bank? Not applicable
4.What are the fees for your collaborative bank? Not applicable
5.What savings have you made from the collaborative bank on your agency spend? Not applicable
6.What % fill do you get from your collaborative bank? Not applicable.

I hope this helps with your request.  

NHS Orkney is a small remote and rural health board within Scotland.  All responses to Freedom of 
Information requests are collated in accordance with the terms of the Freedom of Information (Scotland) 
Act 2002. 

Under section 20 (1) of the Act, if you are dissatisfied with the way NHS Orkney has dealt with your 
request, you have a right to ask for a review of our actions and decisions in relation to your request. 

A request for review should be made within 40 working days of receipt of this letter and NHS Orkney will 
reply within 20 working days of receipt. Review requests should be sent in writing to Dr Louise Wilson, 
Director of Public Health, NHS Orkney, Garden House, New Scapa Road, Kirkwall, Orkney KW15 1BQ or 
by e-mail via ork-hb.foirequests@nhs.net.

Requests for appeal should be made in writing to: Scottish Information Commissioner, Kinburn Castle, 
Doubledykes Road, St Andrews, Fife, KY16 9DS.  Telephone: 01334 464610, Fax: 01334 464611, e.mail: 
enquiries@itspublicknowledge.info or on the online appeal portal www.itspublicknowledge.info/Appeal. 

FOI responses (subject to the removal of personal information) are published on NHS Orkney’s website at: 
http://www.ohb.scot.nhs.uk/foi-response-disclosure-log. 

Yours sincerely, 

Freedom of Information Officer 
NHS Orkney 
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